
 

 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern:   
 
Your school has a player(s) who will participate in the NEFC Spring Showcase on the below dates. 

 
Boys Weekend March 14-16, 2025 
Girls Weekend March 21-23, 2025 

 
The NEFC Spring Showcase events are one of the top ranked college showcases in the country with 
more than 100  college coaches in attendance. This tournament offers players the opportunity to continue 
their academic and athletic pursuits at the collegiate level, as well as  possibly securing financial 
assistance to attend college.   
 
We are offering this written documentation so that their absence at school will be excused and will not 
adversely affect their attendance status.   
 
We thank you for supporting your student-athletes.  
 
 
Best Regards, 
 



 

Matt Jones  
Tournament Director   
518-369-8087 


